
PLANNING & DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE MEETING 

June 3, 2019 
 

Chairman Tesoriero called the meeting to order at         p.m. in the 2nd floor Common 
Council Chambers of City Hall. 
 
MEMBERS PRESENT: Councilor Tesoriero; Councilor Corradino and Councilor 
McBrearty. 
 
OTHERS PRESENT: Councilor Hill; Councilor Wilmott; Councilor Gosek; Kevin 
Caraccioli, City Attorney; Deborah Coad, City Chamberlain; 
 
MEDIA PRESENT: Steve Yablonski, Oswego Daily News; Matthew Reitz, 
Palladium Times. 
 
A motion to approve the minutes of the May 20, 2019 meeting was made by 
Councilor Tesoriero and seconded by Councilor McBrearty. Minutes were approved by 
a unanimous vote. 
 
I. OLD BUSINESS: There was no old business. 
 
II. NEW BUSINESS: 
 

1. Councilor Corradino stated that this is the fourth time this request has come 
before the council, he has received no issues regarding this request and will 
support it. 

 
Councilor Hill echoed Councilor Corradino’s comments stating he had no 
registered complaints. 

 
COMMITTEE DECISION: 
Councilor Corradino made a motion to forward a favorable decision to authorize 
a request for a waiver of the Noise Ordinance from Robert and Elizabeth 
McGrath, owners of Spencer’s Ali Tavern, located at 124 West Second Street, to 
have live music at their establishment from June-September 2019. Councilor 
McBrearty seconded the motion, unanimous approval. 

 
THE RESOLUTION THAT WAS PART OF THE MEETING WILL BE 
FORWARDED TO THE FULL COUNCIL. 

 
A motion to adjourn was made by Councilor Hill and seconded by Councilor 
Wilmott, unanimous approval. 

 
Respectfully Submitted by 
Ellen B. Clark 



Substitute for Recording Secretary 
 


